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Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

We are writing to let you about the class structure for September.  Whilst transition 

activities such as “meet the teacher” may look a bit different this year due to the 

current bubble restrictions we will try to ensure that the transition is managed 

smoothly. We plan to have our “meet the teacher” on Monday 12th July.  

 

 

Preschool 

Warkworth Class  

Karen Crossman and Jillian Dexter 

Reception   

Alnwick Class 

Mrs Johnson and Mrs Donnelly 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Bamburgh Class 

Miss Richardson 

Year 3 and Year 4 

Ford  Class 

Miss Haswell 

Year 5 and Year 6 

Etal Class 

Miss Gleghorn 

 

Information about how school organises its classes can be found on our website at 

http://www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk/website/general_information/219927 

 

 

We will review our classes for September 2022 within the next academic year.  

 

We look forward to welcoming all our new and returning children and their families on 

Tuesday 7th September at 8.45am. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr K. Moloney   Mrs A. Wort  

Headteacher    Chair of Governors 
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